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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards [Cherie.MCcaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 1:40 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO0000186; Closure Summary for Fidelity Roof Company (T0600102117)

Hello Mark – Thank you for the notification of case closure for the Fidelity Roof Company site at 1075 40th Street in 
Oakland.  Please update the site management requirements in GeoTracker for the residual contamination that will be 
left in place.  If you have any questions or comments, please contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cherie McCaulou 
Engineering Geologist 
cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov 
510‐622‐2342 
 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 4:30 PM 
To: MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards 
Subject: FW: RO0000186; Closure Summary for Fidelity Roof Company (T0600102117) 
 
Cherie, 
I guess my oversight, but I had assumed you (the RWQCB) still got the 30 day comment period, rather than the 60 day 
specified by the LTCP.  Guess you get 60 days too! 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health  
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 2:20 PM 
To: MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Subject: RO0000186; Closure Summary for Fidelity Roof Company (T0600102117) 
 
Cherie, 
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In order to comply with the RWQCB’s 30-day review period, attached is the closure summary for the referenced site, located at 
1075 40th Street, Oakland, CA  94608.  If no comments from the RWQCB are received within the 30-day review period, 
ACEH's will proceed with case closure. 
 
This is an  older site, with some history.  Residual contamination will be left in place and the site will be placed in the 
Oakland permit tracking system.  Eight wells are installed; well destruction is pending RWQCB concurrence. 
 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


